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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                      

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Another busy week here at Great Crosby! 

 

Spelling Shed 

Our new online spelling programme will go live the week beginning 4th 

October. It can be accessed across a number of devices including mobile 

phones. Similar to Times Table Rockstars – children will be able to practice 

spelling anytime/ anywhere! 

 

Rise in positive cases 

We are seeing a rise in positive covid cases across the school. In order to keep 

everyone safe and well please continue to wear face masks on site. If its 

grandparents/ relatives doing pick up, please let them know. 

Covid Alert 

Please remember to inform school if your child tests positive for covid on our 

special email address covidalert@gcp.org.uk  

If you are sending your child into school when a family member has tested 

positive and you have not been advised to isolate by Track & Trace, please let 

school know. 

 

Meet the teacher online event 

A big thank you to all who were able to take part in this online event. Staff 

have really valued the opportunity to connect with our parents and carers. 

 

Parking 

Could we please ask that you park carefully and with consideration for others. 

We have had several complaints of cars blocking driveways and also 

pavements at school drop off and pick up time. Thanks 

  

Flu immunisation 

Sefton Immunisation Team will be in school on Thursday 14th October to 

deliver the nasal flu spray. If you wish for your child to receive the flu spay 

please ensure you have signed up using the e-Consent, details were emailed out 

at start of term. If you are having any problems with the link please contact 

Sefton Immunisation Team on 0151 247 6130. Thanks 

 

Free Swimming for Disadvantaged Children/ Child 

Dunes Splash World and the Aquatics Team have announced ‘Access to 

Swimming’. This scheme is offered to children in care and is a 10 week block 

of swimming lessons free of charge. Please see attached flyer. 
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